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12 February 2024  

Dear Parents, 

 

Years 3, 5 and 6 visit to The New Wolsey Theatre 

 

Years 3, 5 and 6 will be visiting The New Wolsey Theatre for Michael Rosen’s Big 50 Years Show on 

Thursday 7 March 2024 (World Book Day). Michael Rosen will be performing live on stage, marking 

the 50th anniversary of his first book for children, Mind Your Own Business and 50 years of Michael 

inspiring generations of children, teachers and families with his poetry and live performances. This 

special performance will also be livestreamed to schools around the country. The children will also 

receive a copy of Michael Rosen’s book ‘Big Book of Bad Things’ as they leave the theatre for 

them to keep. Michael Rosen is an author and poet who is frequently referred to within education 

and the children also show great enthusiasm and excitement towards his work. We hope this 

performance will inspire them further in their writing and their love of poetry! 

 

The children will be leaving school at 12.30pm and returning for approximately 3.00pm. They will 

be able to have their usual choice of lunch in school this day as they will eat before leaving. 

 

The cost of this educational visit is £12.60 per child. We ask that you pay this on Arbor by Friday 1 

March 2024. If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding, and you would like to use this to 

pay for this trip, please indicate this on the reply slip. We do require two parent volunteers to 

support with this visit. If you are able to support, please indicate this on the consent form. We will 

then let you know if we would like you to attend as we only have two spare tickets. Please return 

the attached consent form to the School Office by Friday 1 March 2024. 

 

Silver Studded Blues will be attending an educational visit to Kiln Farm linking to their current 

theme in the week after the Easter holidays. We felt this would be more beneficial than attending 

prior to the Easter holidays due to what will have grown by this point and the learning 

opportunities available. Further information regarding this will be sent out nearer to the Easter 

holidays. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Miss Scrutton        and        Miss Markham 

Year 5/6 Teacher             Year 3 Teacher 

 

http://www.martleshamacademy.org/


 

   

 

 

Visit to The New Wolsey Theatre – Thursday 7 March 2024 

I give consent for my child to attend the above educational visit: 

 

Child’s Name: 
 

 

Signed: 
 

 

I have paid £12.60 on Arbor 
 

 

I would like to use my child’s Pupil 

Premium funding 
 

I am able to attend as a parent 

volunteer 

 

 

 

 


